
 

 

Interaction of Vice Chancellor, HBNI with the 

Physical Sciences faculty of BARC 

 

 Vice Chancellor, HBNI along with Associate Deans, HBNI (Prof. D.K. Maity, 

Prof. B. K. Nayak, Prof. D. Dutta) visited BARC Mumbai and had interaction with 

various issues of Physical Sciences faculty of BARC on 07th July, 2023 from 4.30 

PM to 6.00 PM.  Prof. S.M. Yusuf, Director, Physics Group, BARC; Prof. Archana 

Sharma, Director, BTDG Group, BARC; Prof. T. Sakuntala, Head, HP&SRPD, 

BARC, Prof. K. Umasankari, Head, RPDD, BARC, Prof. D.V. Udupa, Head, 

A&MPD, BARC and Dean Academic (Physical Sciences) BARC, CI of HBNI, Prof. 

A. K. Gupta, Head, NPD, BARC, Prof. L. M. Pant, Head, TPD, BARC, Prof. V. K. 

Aswal, Head, SSPD, BARC and Physical Sciences faculty members (nearly 130) 

participated in the event. Physical Science faculty members of RRCAT-BARC 

and VIZAG-BARC facility also attended the meeting online. 

Prof.  B. K. Nayak, made a presentation on various issues related to 

faculty affairs and discussed how the faculty can support the functioning and 

growth of HBNI towards accreditation, ranking and overall performance. Prof. 

D. K. Maity made a presentation about the online platform through which all 

faculty can enroll their entire academic and research details for out-reach 

purpose. 

 Several queries from the faculty were responded duly by the Vice 

Chancellor, HBNI and the Associate Deans of HBNI.   

 The meeting ended with a positive note and satisfaction among the 

faculty in getting their queries related to academic, research and the support 

from HBNI for faculty. 

 Prof. D.V. Udupa, Head, A&MPD, BARC and Dean Academic (Physical 

Sciences) of BARC, CI of HBNI proposed a vote of thanks conveying his 

gratitude to both the Vice Chancellor, HBNI and Director, Physics Group, BARC 

and Director, BTDG Group, BARC for participating in the event and making it 

very useful for the Physical Sciences faculty. 

*** 


